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childrens’ skills in writing at P1.  At the other stages, we have asked teachers to 
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2015.  We have also asked the school and Argyll and Bute Council to update their 
action plan for improvement.  Throughout the year, we will continue to meet Argyll 
and Bute Council and school staff to monitor their progress in meeting targets in this 
action plan.  We are also asking the school and Argyll and Bute Council to keep 
parents regularly informed of progress in improving the school.  Within a year of the 
publication of this letter, we will ask Argyll and Bute Council for a detailed update on 
the school’s progress for improvement.  We will also ask parents for their views on 
how well the school is improving.  Based on the progress being made, we will at that 
point decide whether we will undertake another inspection, or ask Argyll and Bute 
Council to write a report to parents detailing the school’s progress in meeting the 
action points outlined in this letter.  Depending on the outcome, we may publish 
another letter to parents on the extent of improvements being achieved.  We will 
discuss with Argyll and Bute Council how Education Scotland will continue to engage 
with the school to build capacity. 
 
 
 
 
 
Joan C 


